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MINUTES  

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

 

 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

BUDGET, WAGE & JOB STUDY COMMITTEE 

Woodson Terrace City Hall 

October 11, 2018 

 
All rose and recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A meeting of the Budget, Wage & Job Study Committee of the City of 

Woodson Terrace was held on Thursday, October 11, 2018, at City Hall, 

4323 Woodson Road. Alderman Hogan presided and called the meeting 

to order at 7:00PM. The Board said the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Members present    

Hogan                      

Mills 

Willey 

Zaiz 

 

Also present were Mayor Besmer, City Administrator Doug Zaiz, 

Finance Manager Janie Sauer, City Clerk Ellie Crane, Chief Mayberry. 

 

Alderman Hogan asked for a motion to approve the minutes from 

September 13, 2018.  Alderman Zaiz made the motion seconded by 

Alderman Mills. 

Hogan   Aye 

Mills     Aye 

Willey   Aye 

Zaiz      Aye 

 

Minutes accepted. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

GENERAL DISCUSSION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mayor Besmer shared with the Committee that he and City 

Administrator Doug Zaiz had met with a resident, Laura Madden, who is 

retired and back in town.  She spent several years in Washington DC as 

a lobbyist, and feels she can be useful to the city.  

 

There is a large MoDot project coming up, the possible privatization of 

the airport, and other things in the City’s comprehensive plan that she 

knows the way things run and how they work and could be really useful 

as a spokesman for Woodson Terrace. 

 

After a short discussion, Alderman Hogan made a motion to bring this to 

the entire Board. 

Hogan   Aye 

Mills     Aye 

Willey   Aye 

Zaiz      Aye 

 

Motion passes 4-0. 

 

Other discussion: 

Chief Mayberry said the PD ordered the new cars. 

Mr. Zaiz reported on the Public Works side there was a leak on Ambro 

and with Alderman Hogan’s help they got that taken care of.  Also, they 

are still negotiating on the Edmundson house. They will meet next 

Wednesday on that. 

 

With nothing further meeting adjourned at 7:20pm. 

 

 

________________________ 

Ellie Crane- City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


